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Clubhouse 

Final Friday 
 
Friday the 25th January saw the Clubhouse packed for Dave Lynane and his Jazz Quartet. It was 
fantastic to see so many members supporting this FREE event. 
 
Our next event on Friday March 1st from 8.00pm with The Bridgebeats. They are a fantastic 5-piece 
Group who have been together for over 30 years, Their set has a fantastic set of songs and this is one 
event not to be missed. 
 
Look out for posters for this night going up later this month and make sure you join us for what is sure to 
be a great night- and its FREE!! 
 
 
Gents Outside Toilet 
 
The toilet in this facility has finally been replaced. Apologies for the delay in doing this but Christmas and 
New Year holidays stopped us doing it earlier. 
 
Clubhouse Group 
 
At our first meeting last week we started work on our refurbishment/improvement plans for 2019 and 
lookout for news on these works as the year progresses 
 
 
Bar  
 
January has started well with takings up on last year despite the weather interruptions. 
 
Our Brewery negotiations are nearing completion and we will update you on our plans in next month’s 
Newsletter. 
 
Charlie and Naomi have left our employment to take up roles at Pale the new bar on Shaw Road. We 
would like to thank them for their efforts for us and wish them well in their new roles. 
 
This means we are still looking for Bar Team Members and if you know of anyone over the age of 18 
looking for some work then ask them to contact Simon Wetton with their CV 
 
 
Catering 
 
Lee has started his treatment for his illness and thankfully he is not suffering any ill effects from the 
medication. We continue to work with him to ensure his work life balance is not impacted by his efforts for 
us. 
 
Monday opening of the Kitchen for service will be delayed until the start of the Summer season. 
 
 



Get in touch 
 
Any concerns or questions regarding Clubhouse areas should be directed to our dedicated 
email: Clubhouse@heatonmoorgolfclub.co.uk 

 

Secretary 

Club Bank Account 
The old account is now closed, if you are paying money in to the Club Account using BACS transfer, can 
you please make sure you have changed our bank details to : 
 
Sort code : 20-82-14 
Account : 53256898 
 
 
The revised Course Policy Document is on the website, this now incorporates the Course Closure 
Document. 
 
Sunday 3rd March 
If you wish to stay and celebrate Steve Littlewood's Birthday following the Captains Drive-In, can you 
please email Steve direct (l-littlewood@btconnect.com), so he can advise the caterers of numbers 
attending. Also please note that instead of presents, donations would be welcome to both St Anns 
Hospice and Frances House. 

 

Membership + Marketing 

TV  
We have upgraded the TV in the Bar Lounge to a 'smart' unit. This allows us to display promotional 
messages about the Club and it's sponsors during the day. We are therefore selling the old 48” Samsung 
TV from the lounge. Offers over £50 are invited. The TV is in good working order but will need to be wall 
mounted.  
 
TEE MARKERS 
We are pleased to welcome four new tee marker sponsors. Nettl Website Design & Printing, Caritas 
Wealth Management, Hol-Med Osteopathy and La Torre (holiday apartment at La Torre Golf, Murcia). 
 
COACHING 
Coaching is going well. It’s a sell out for the juniors and 7 out of 8 for the adults. There is more group 
coaching in March and you can book online at www.bookwhen.com/hmgc 
 
DEVELOPMENT DRAW 
1st Prize £100 Chandra Patel (Ball no 30) 
2nd Prize £50 Suzanne Sutherland (Ball no 92) 
3rd Prize £25 Marjorie Foster (Ball no 108) 
Congratulations to all the winners and thanks to everyone who supports the Development Draw. 
 
Anne-Marie, Helen & Liz 

 

	

 


